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I think we should have a right to run out utvs on the road it will bring more revenue to 

the state with road tax. They are just as safe as a motor cycle if not safer. I believe as 

long as there street legal and abide the law they should be allowed to run down the 

streets. If you allow this with rules I think the people will be just as safe as a motor 

cycle if not better protected and safer  


